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RSIPF Commend public for good behaviour during the Carols in the Islands 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) commend members of the public for good 

behaviour during the Carols in the Islands event on the 15 December 2018 at Lawson Tama 

Stadium. 

Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Honiara City, Chief Superintendent Stanley Riolo says, 

“It was a successful police operation and I would like to thanked members of the general 

public for the good behaviour displayed during Carols in the Islands event.” 

PPC Riolo says, “We did not come across any tense situation at the area of operation during 

the program. But let us show the world that we can organise such big program with crime 

free event. 

Mr Riolo says, “I would like to acknowledge all police officers form part of the police operation 

‘Carols in the Islands’ for the commitment and dedication during the course of the operation.  

 
//End// 
 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 
For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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